
NOTICE FOR EMPLOYMENT 
DICKENS COUNTY JUSTICE OF THE PEACE  

 
 Dickens County Commissioner’s Court is requesting applications and resumes to fill the 
unexpired term for the Justice of the Peace.   Applications and information can be obtained 
from the Dickens County Judge’s office and the Dickens County website at 
www.co.dickens.tx.us.  The deadline for applications to be returned to the Judge’s office is 
5PM, Friday, Sept 3, 2021. All applications will be reviewed and considered for possible 
employment for Dickens County Justice of the Peace.  Benefits include health insurance and 
retirement.  Dickens County is an Equal Opportunity Employer and does not discriminate on the 
basis of race, color, disability, religion, sex, age or national origin. Dickens County reserves the 
right to reject any and all applications and select the applicant that is the most advantageous to 
the County. 


